
From: Kasmar, Jeff
Sent: 2/12/2013 3:49:31 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Catching up

Hi, Tom

If lunch tomorrow after the Commission meeting still works for you, let’s do that. I probably 
won’t be at the meeting, but you can reach me on my cell, 510-384-4224, when you’re 
available.

Otherwise, let’s meet on Wednesday, Feb. 27. I could meet you in front of 77 Beale, say 
around 11:45, and we could go from there.

See you soon,

Jeff

Jeff Kasmar

SUPERVISOR

Telecommunications Consumer Fraud Unit

CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

415-703-2506

jk2@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 2:21 PM
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To: Kasmar, Jeff 
Subject: RE: Catching up

Jeff,

Feb. 28 works too, after the commission meeting. The next best is Feb.27, but you would need 
to come closer to PG&E, so I could make it to a meeting at 1:30. Your choice

Tom

From: Kasmar, Jeff fmailto:Jeff.Kasmar@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Monday, February 11,2013 10:40 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: FW: Catching up

Tom,

My 1:00 meeting this Wednesday just got pushed back to 3:00, so if you’d like to have lunch 
this week after the Commission meeting, that works fine for me. Feb. 25 & 27 are good as 
well. Let me know what works best for you.

Jeff

Jeff Kasmar

SUPERVISOR

Telecommunications Consumer Fraud Unit

CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

415-703-2506

jk2@cpuc.ca.gov
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From: Kasmar, Jeff
Sent: Monday, February 11,2013 9:08 AM 
To: 'Bottorff, Thomas E'
Subject: RE: Catching up

Hi, Tom,

I’ve got a 1:00 meeting this Wednesday, so it would probably be too tight for lunch if the 
Commission meeting runs a bit long. Feb. 25th and 27th are both open, so either one of those 
works for me. Just let me know a time and place.

Jeff

Jeff Kasmar

SUPERVISOR

Telecommunications Consumer Fraud Unit

CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

415-703-2506

jk2@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Bottorff, Thomas E fmailto:TEB3@pqe.coml 
Sent: Monday, February 11,2013 8:23 AM 
To: Kasmar, Jeff 
Subject: RE: Catching up

Jeff,

Thanks for your note; would this Wednesday work? I’ll be there for the commission 
meeting and we could go to lunch when it’s over. The next possibilities would be Feb. 
25 and Feb. 27.
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Tom

From: Kasmar, Jeff fmailto:Jeff.Kasm3r@cpuc.c3.qovl
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 9:17 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Catching up

Hi, Tom,

It’s always great to see you when we happen to run into each other at the PUC, and we’ve 
talked about getting together to catch up in more detail. Wanted to propose lunch or maybe an 
after work drink sometime. I can easily get down into your neck of the woods on the Muni. 
Lunch works any day except Friday, and after work any time. If your schedule permits these 
days, let me know some possible times.

Regards,

Jeff

Jeff Kasmar

SUPERVISOR

Telecommunications Consumer Fraud Unit

CALIFORNIA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

415-703-2506

jk2@cpuc.ca.gov
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiy/privacy/customer/
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